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CASHMERE SCHOOL DISTRICT #222

Board Work Session 
February 3, 2014
CALL TO ORDER:

Vice Chairman Brian Maydole called the meeting to order at 6:32 AM. 

DECLARATION OF QUORUM:

Board members Kelly Green, Paul Nelson and Roger Perleberg were present. Chairman Christensen was absent. There were three others present including Superintendent Johnson.

1.0 Flag Salute
1.1. Vice Chairman Maydole led the Pledge of Allegiance.

2.0 Approval of the Agenda - On a motion by Roger Perleberg, the Board approved the agenda as presented.
3.0 Reports, Correspondence and Program – 
3.1. League of Growers – Housing Proposal – Superintendent Johnson advised that he had attended the hearing on the League of Growers’ proposal to build housing for migrant and seasonal farmworkers coming into our area to work. He stated that the representatives answered questions and discussed the potential impact of the housing on area roads, utilities, emergency services and schools. Superintendent Johnson advised that apparently the League of Growers has met all of the requirements for the proposed housing.  He said that the representatives stressed the fact that the housing is not intended for permanent residency and that it was directly prohibited by the grant that would fund the project.  
3.2
District Technology Plan Update – Superintendent Johnson reviewed with the Board the budget and five-year timeline for implementation of technology in the schools and District Office.  He indicated that this plan had been shared with the District Technology Committee for feedback and suggestions.
3.3
WIAA Mediation Hearing – League Alignment – Superintendent Johnson updated the Board on the status of Cashmere, Cascade and Chelan’s request to join the SCAC league. He provided the Board with a copy of the presentation prepared for the initial WIAA hearing, which outlined the steps the three districts had taken in attempts to resolve this issue and additional options. He advised that a second WIAA mediation would take place February 11 in Quincy. 
4.0 Discussion Items – There were no discussion items.
5.0
Adjournment
On a motion by Roger Perleberg and there being no further business to discuss, Vice Chairman Maydole adjourned the meeting at 7:33 AM.
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